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November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are holding an Examination Preparation Evening for the parents of Year 11 students on 
Wednesday 16th November 2016, in order to give strategies and advice on how best to support 
your child in this important year. The evening is an opportunity for parents to have a discussion 
in small groups with members of the Leadership Team around effective revision and learning 
techniques, time management as well as dealing with the pressure of the exam season. We 
will also be explaining the importance of the Learning Logs which students have recently been 
given. They will be using these logs in school and at home to help review and track their 
learning. 
 
Students will be given their own guidance during assemblies/tutorials and subject lessons. 
 
The event will be held in the Arts Theatre, starting at 5.30 pm. We expect to be finished by 6.30 
pm at the latest.  If you wish to attend, please return the slip below to Mrs J Hulme in L19 or 
alternatively email Mrs Hulme on hulmej@turton.uk.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs U M Hodgson 
Deputy Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………...............…… 
 
Please return to Mrs J Hulme or alternatively email hulmej@turton.uk.com 
 
I / We wish/ do not wish to attend the Examination Preparation Evening for Year 11 parents on 
Wednesday 16th November 2016 at 5.30 pm 
 
 Pupil……………………………………………………………….. Tutor Group…………….. 
 
Number of people attending……………………………… 


